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Happy Autumn, 

We have been so busy in Kinder Prep.  September was filled with learning the letters C, D, E & 
F, practicing classroom rules, routines and using our 5 senses. We learned the 5 Senses song, 
ask your child to sing it for you. Special guests visited the class and demonstrated their 
specialty.  We taste tested a variety of flavors; lemon, chocolate, popcorn, and even 
unsweetened cocoa!   
 
October brings cooler weather and a new monthly theme: All About Family.  We will talk about 
our families and share stories.  Our classroom is open to everyone! We invite parents and all 
family members to visit during the All About Family month.  Stop by the classroom to sign up to 
talk about your family.  Volunteering in the classroom is highly encouraged.  A great big thank 
you goes out to the families who joined us at Peter Piper Pizza, we had a blast! 
 
Our Patriotic Song is Yankee Doodle 
I'm a Yankee Doodle Dandy 
A Yankee Doodle, do or die 
A real live nephew of my Uncle Sam 
Born on the Fourth of July 
 
I've got a Yankee Doodle sweetheart 
She's my Yankee Doodle joy 
Yankee Doodle came to London 
Just to ride the ponies 
I am the Yankee Doodle Boy 
 

As always thank you for your support! 

Dates to remember: 

October 19: Diwali 
October 20: Picture Day 
October 31: Halloween Party 10:30 to 11:30 
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